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September 18, 2018

Notice of Independent Registered Municipal Advisor Representation

The County of Cook, Illincis (“The County™) has engaged the following firm to serve as
an Independent Registered Municipal Advisors (“JRMA™)} to advise and represent the
County on an ongoing basis with respect to municipal securities, municipal financial
products, municipal finance, compliance, and related matters.

Public Alternative Advisors
Attn: Peter Orr

22 W Washington, Suite 1500
Chicago, IL 60602

In addition to the matters referenced above, the retention of the IRMA includes the
evaluation of presentations and proposals made to the County by persons or associations
thercof, as well as the identification and resolution of matters associated with actual,
apparent, or potential conflicts of interest. The County will communicate regularly with
its IRMA with respect to information and documents received from persons or associations
thereof, and will elicit, consider, and utilize the advice provided by the IRMA.

Proposals and other communications associated with possible municipal finance initiatives
may be addressed to the Office of the Chief Financial Officer at 118 N Clark, Suite 1127,
Chicago IL 60602. If a communication warrants further consideration, the County will
share the documents and communications with its IRMA. Plecase note that aside from
legally required communications or correspondence between a financial institution and an
IRMA, a financial institution should not communicate directly with or send documents
directly to the County’s IRMA unless specifically directed by the County.

Quesitons or requests for additional information regarding the County’s relationship with
its municipal advisor should be addressed to the Office of the Chief Financial Officer at
(312) 603-6846.

Regards,

s

Ammar M. Rizki
Chief Financial Officer




